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NHS After Prom Party ~ May 13, 2016

Dear Natick Business Owner,

Since you are a prominent business leader in Natick, we wanted to make sure you're aware of an
upcoming opportunity to partner with Natick High School for a very special event.

Hopefully you remember your high school prom fondly. There is excitement on prom night - the
long standing tradition, the celebration of your high school years, and the one last party with your
friends.

Unfortunately, there are differences about proms today compared to the past. Statistically, alcohol-
related accidents are at an increased level during prom and graduation season. In fact, the greatest
risk to students often occurs in the hours after the prom itself.

So, Natick High and a dedicated group of volunteers work annually to create an After Prom Party, so
that our students have a safe place to continue their celebrations. We sponsor an evening event
without alcohol and drugs but with food, activities, prizes and fun.

Our efforts are paying off! Now in its 29th year, the After Prom Party last year hosted over 500
students at the high school, providing not just food, entertainment, prizes and activities, but most
importantly, a safe place for our students to go after their special night. Participation at the event is
free to all of our juniors and seniors, whether they attend prom or not.

All of this, of course, takes resources and support from our community. Please consider a
sponsorship of this special event with a tax-deductible donation. Your contribution will help us hire
a DJ or rent a fun activity such as an obstacle course, laser tag game, or casino games. Your gift
could be put toward providing food and decorating the high school. All of this creates an
atmosphere motivating more students to make the safe choice of the After Prom Party.

Please submit for tax purposes our 501(c)3 charitable organization and tax identification number:
Natick High School PTSO #80-0489385. There's still time in the 2015 tax year!

We will be proud to recognize your sponsorship in the printed material distributed to Natick
parents and to acknowledge your generosity and commitment to Natick youth.

We appreciate your consideration and thank you in advance.
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Brian Harrigan Peter Sanchioni, Ph.D.
Principal, NHS Superintendent, Natick Public Schools

P.S. Your tax deductible gift will stand as testimony to your support of Natick’s future leaders.



